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Newsletter Term 3 Week 10, 2022 

Principal’s report  

Milk Bottle Regatta – Our Upper Primary students will 
once again take part in the Milang Milk Bottle Regatta at 
the end of the year. This will involve designing, making and 
racing their boat against other schools in the area. We are 
requesting that you please start to save your washed 2L 
and 3L plastic milk bottles for this event! They can be sent 
into the school any time from now. Thanks in anticipation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Callington Show stall – We are still in need of some  
volunteers for the Bacon & Egg sandwich stall at the 
Callington Show. If you are planning on attending the show 
and can spare some time, please let us know. Many hands 
make light work and all the funds support our school! 
 
Toys— Many children are bringing toys to school. Whilst 
doing this may be exciting for them, it often creates  
problems at school. Often things get broken, go missing or 
they become distractions in the classroom. Please assist 
staff by not allowing these items to come to school. Thanks 
in advance! 

Holidays—Term 4 will be a sprint to the finish with camp, 
Callington Show, concert, swimming lessons, colour  
explosion run, milk bottle regatta, new reception transition 
and more! Until then, we wish the children a restful break 
and hoping families have a chance to enjoy some relaxing 
time together. 

 

Concert reschedule -  A reminder that due to extensive  
absences across the school this term, the school concert, 
Hoodwinked, will be delayed and is now scheduled for next 
term, Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th November.  
Students will need to attend both concerts, but the  
intention is that family members choose one concert to 
attend, to support our effort to maintain comfortable  
audience numbers in the Callington Hall. Our guide is that 
families of the Reception and Year 1/2 class attend the first 
concert and students in the other classes attend the second 
one. Early next term we will be sending an invitation out, 
but now might be a good time to notify grandparents,  
uncles, aunties and more of these dates. 

 
Concert 1 - Tuesday 15th November – Students arrive 5pm 

– Show starts at 5:30pm 
Concert 2 - Wednesday 16th November – Students arrive 

5:30pm – Show starts at 6:00pm 
 
Reminder - Diary Dates -Term 4 – Term 4 will start for  
students on Tuesday 18th October. Our staff have a training 
day at Uraidla Primary School on Monday 17th October. With 
our Arbury Park Camp for Year 2-6 students 19-21 October, 
it will be a bit of a different start to a term! A reminder also 
that we have our School Closure Day on Monday  
31st October (the day after the Callington Show) and the last 
student free day for the year on Friday 2nd December. 
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email, or contact Sarah/Kate 
in the office to make an appointment.  
 
Kind regards,  
Paul Jude 
Principal 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au  
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
WILL 

1st at STATE  
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SAPSASSA 
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 Hello from Jeanette! 
 

Here we are at the end of another term.  It’s hard to believe that it is nearly October and there is Christmas merchandise 
appearing in shops! 
 

I hope you and your family enjoy the school holidays and a change of routine for a couple of weeks! 
 

The topic I am writing about this week is “Empathy”. 
 

Empathy is being able to understand how someone else is feeling, even if we aren’t in the same situation as them.  It’s 
being able to see something from someone else’s perspective and being able to “put ourselves in someone else’s 
shoes”. 
 

It’s feeling with someone else and seeing their view of things. 
 

When you have empathy it helps you build positive relationships with others because you understand and can relate to 
them.  It enables you to see how your actions can affect others. 
 

You can build your ability to be empathetic by  
 

1. Understanding what empathy is and valuing it 
2. Developing skills in reading other people’s facial expressions, tone of voice and body  

language 
3.     Practicing what it feels like to put yourself in someone else’s situation. 

Until next time, 
Warmly Jeanette Mann (Pastoral Care Worker) 

Alex M 
Charlotte 

Declan 
Ethan MA 

Harley 

 Happy Birthday 

Week 10 Assembly  
Award Recipients 

Term 4 
17/10 

Student free day 
19/10 

Camp Yr 2-6 depart 
20/10 

Excursion R-1 
21/10 

Camp Yr 2-6 return 
30/10 

Callington Show 
31/10 

School Closure—Callington Show 

Dates to Remember     

Kiwanis Recipients 
 

Reception— Hayley 
1/2— Zoe 
2/3—Mia 

4/5/6— Ryder 
 

Bremer Awards Recipients 
 

Reception—Dustin & Amia 
1/2—Michael & Ethan Ma 

2/3—Reagan 
4/5/6—Sophie & Pearl 

 

MacqLit Award 
Mason 

 

NAIDOC Medal of Excellence 
Ada 
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Community News 
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COLOUR EXPLOSION SCHOOL FUN RUN ON 25/11/22. All families should have a fun-raise with Monty the Monstar  
booklet. Information below on how to create a profile page. You have until 28/10 to get as many donations as you can.  

Good Luck!! 

Community News 
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The Reception and Year 1/2 classes visited the Hahndorf Farm Barn on Wednesday  

14th September. The students were immersed in an educational and “hands on" approach to 

learning about life on the farm.  The students bottle-fed the baby lambs and goats, held chicks and 

fed carrots to rabbits and guinea pigs. Students watched the  'Daisy the cow show’ and had a go at 

hand milking a cow. 

Next, students fed the kangaroos, emus, ostriches, deer, miniature ponies, donkeys, and the  

camel. After lunch students watched a wildlife & reptile show where they got up close and  

personal with the lizards and python.   

 

Hahndorf Farm Barn  
Excursion 
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